Office of the West Seneca Town Supervisor

Hon. Gary A. Dickson
Memorandum
To: Honorable Town Board
From: Gary Dickson, Town Supervisor
Date: December 8, 2020
Subject: Resignation of Brendon Najm

Effective December 8, 2020, Brendon Najm has resigned from his position of confidential
secretary/chief of staff to the Supervisor and from his appointment as Deputy Town Supervisor.



